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                Website 

The Emanon Country Club website 
www. Emanoncc.com is continually 
being updated to give our members 
all the information they need 
regarding membership, tournament 
dates and results, clubhouse news 
and more.  We encourage all 
members to frequent our site so we 
can keep you informed.           

    

 

               
 
Dues notices were mailed out during 
the first week in January and are now  
fast approaching the due date of 
March 31, 2018.  If payment is not 
received by then appropriate green 
fees and cart fees will be expected to 
be paid starting April 1.   

 

      Superintendent Update  

     I know everyone is anxious to 
get out on the course. A few late 
snow storms delayed our spring 
kick off. Despite the weather not 
cooperating, the course looks 
good coming out of winter.   
You will notice a lot of trees were 
removed around the course this 
winter. A majority of these were 
taken  from the back nine to allow 
more sun and air flow. This will 
be an ongoing project moving 
forward. We also installed a new 
access road to the new #9 green 
complex. This allows for a level, 
easy access to the green. Anoth-
er area we've been working on 
over the winter is the future driv-
ing range. We are continuing to 
clear the brush/ trees for this fu-
ture practice facility. We too are 
anxious for the spring start up, 
we'll see you on the course! 
Jason Brown G.C.S. 
 
P.S.  Our scheduled spring aerifi-
cation date is April 23rd and 24th 
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The Emanon Country Club Board of 
Directors would like to thank the 
following members for volunteering 
their time at Emanon’s booth at the 
2018 Golf Expo at Mohegan Sun 
Casino.  These members were 
ambassadors of our course and 
help spread the word and explained 
the benefits of an Emanon CC golf 
membership and all that it has to 
offer new members. 

          

          -Thank you to all- 

Joe Coleman         Joe Graham 

Pat Mirabelle        Jerry Sincavage 

Bob Chabak          Dave Begliomini 

Jerry Gavin           Rick Mazar 

Please welcome the following 
new members to Emanon CC 

 

               Karen Nocito  

               Rick Peters 

               Doug DeCantis 

               Robert Gavern Jr. 

               Tyler Shipp 

               Joe Parsnik 

               Tim Finan 

               Randy Marcotte 

              William Spagnola 
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EMANON TOURNAMENT SCHEDULE 2018 

 

  4/22/18 -         OPENING DAY 

  5/12/18 -         RYDER CUP 

  6/ 8-10   -        FOUNDERS DAY (3 Day) 

  6/16/18 -         GUYS & GALS 

  6/24/18 -         SUPER, WOMEN & JUNIOR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

  7/7-8/18          SENIOR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 

  7/21-22           MATCH PLAY 

  8/18/18           AUTISIM  

  9/8-9              REGULAR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 

  9/23/18          INDUSTRIAL LEAGUE (12:00 Shotgun) 

 10/6 - 7/18      ML CUP   (EMANON vs FOX HILL) 

 10/ 13-14/18   FALL CLASSIC 

 10/28/18         TURKEY SHOOT 

 

           
 
 
      
           


